Judy Pigott

Thank you for allowing comments. To remove the FFTF fire alarm system from the Hanford
Dangerous Waste permit, on the basis of reduction of annual maintenance costs only sounds good
IF there is no activity whatsoever being conducted . If activity, including annual maintenance, is
ongoing, then the fire alarm system should be maintained or, if necessary, replaced.



